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BANTA shortlist announced! 
 
As the doors of Harrogate International Nursery Fair open today, 
visitors are in for a treat with numerous exciting new product 
launches at the show this year. The Baby Products Association 
announced the shortlist for its BANTA awards this week, and 
attendees are encouraged to seek out these fabulous entries which 
are highlighted with certificates on exhibitors’ stands. The full 
shortlist can be viewed HERE. 
 

Don’t miss the party 
 
Exhibitors and visitors are invited to have some fun with a risk-free 

dabble on casino 
tables at the after-show party today at 17.30hrs. 

Once again, in the fabulous Royal Hall everyone 
will receive a voucher to exchange for free chips 
to play on the tables. For the competitive 
amongst you, there will be a challenge to see who 
can win the most in the time allowed - with a free 
bottle of fizz up for grabs. For those who just 
prefer to relax and mingle, there will be free 
drinks and canapes and a live jazz band to create 
a great party atmosphere. 

The Royal Hall is located between Hall A and M so simply leave the fair from either hall's exit, 
immediately next door is the steps leading up into the Royal Hall. The event is FREE for everyone 
attending the show and the Harrogate team looks forward to welcoming exhibitors and visitors alike. 

All Firsts 

 
Jollein has been experts for 50 years in making babies feel 
comfy right from the start. It helps on their first car ride with 
cozy footmuffs in the car seat. Its  there for their first nap, 
offering soft blankets for a good sleep. And Its around for their 
first try at solid food with cute bibs and dishes. The team of 
experienced mums creates these products with love and care, 
making sure they're safe and comfy. Whether it's the first car 
ride, the first nap, or trying solid food, we're here to make sure 
a baby's early days are full of warmth and love. 

Visit Jollein on Stand B14 

 
 
 

https://www.b-p-a.org/bpa-org/NewsArticle.asp?Id=1385
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New prints 
 
MuslinZ is excited to be back at Harrogate. It has been a 
busy time getting ready for the show as we will be 
launching three new prints in Organic Cotton, new on 
trend colours for 2024, a new muslin fabric and new waffle 
blankets.  We are looking forward to seeing visitors on our 
stand to show these items for the first time. MuslinZ for 
quality at an affordable price for all. 
 
Visit MuslinZ on Stand Q2 
 

 

 


